
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Date: 6/19/2013 3:33:41 PM

Subject: Fw: veto suggestions

FYI 
 

From: Great Cars [mailto:greatcars@carolinamotorworks.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2013 03:09 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine 

Subject: Re: veto suggestions 

 

Thanks. 

I will work on that list 


Gary Simrill

On Jun 19, 2013, at 2:56 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Gary,
Per our conversation we are reaching out to house members about sending us their veto suggestions – we look 
forward to receiving your list.
Thank you for your feedback about Kings Mountain Bridge Replacement. 
Please let us know if you need anything.
Thank you,
Katherine
 
Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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